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	NEWSLETTER           JANUARY  2020


Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome Back
We hope you had a lovely Festive holiday with your family.
Burns Day

24th   January
The children are 
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embracing the 
Scottish Culture 
once again.  
They will learn 
a poem or song 
written by 
“The Baird” and will perform this at a school assembly on 24th  January.  
The children can wear something tartan for the occasion.
Uniform Share Zone
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It is important that every child comes to school ready to learn.  Wearing a school uniform helps children feel part of the school community.

We now have a Uniform Share Zone stocked with pre-owned school uniform – school badged jumpers & polo shirts, trousers, skirts, dresses and a limited number of outdoor jackets.

This resource is available to anyone who requires replacement uniform.

Clothing Bank

Our Clothing Bank is being emptied on Monday 13th January.  A bag is attached to this newsletter for any items of unwanted clothing to be handed into school by Friday 10th January.
Items that can be donated include clothing, paired shoes, handbags, ties & belts.

This is a great fundraising initiative for the school and all donations are greatly received – thank you.
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First Reconciliation

St Ninian’s Parish

The enrolment meeting for Primary 3 children making their First Reconciliation is on Monday 3rd   February at 6.30pm in St Ninian’s Church.

The children will celebrate their Reconciliation on Monday 9th March.  Further details will follow nearer the time.

Twitter
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Remember to follow us on Twitter – @ninianpr (with the Glasgow Logo).

Please remember to “like” our amazing photographs.

Text Messaging

Please remember to inform us of any changes to your mobile contact number – thank you.

School Opening Time
Breakfast Club opens at 8am each morning and children are supervised
in the dining hall until 8.45am.

Please note children are only permitted in the school building if they 
are attending breakfast club.

There is NO staff supervision in the playground until 8.45am.
G.C.C. Health & Safety Policy
Several pupils are coming to school on P.E. days wearing earrings we would remind you of G.C.C. policy – 

‘Personal effects (e.g. jewellery, body piercings, items of religious significance, watches, earrings, 

hair slides, false nails and belts) constitute a hazard and may cause injury if worn whilst participating in Physical Education and must be removed.'      

Earrings should therefore not be worn to school on P.E. days unless your child can remove and insert them unaided.

P7 Dalguise Trip

Final Payment

A reminder the remaining balance of £14 is due paid by 17th January if not already paid – thank you.

February Holiday
7th to 12th February inclusive
School will be closed to pupils on Friday 7th and Wednesday 12th February for in-service days.
Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th February are the mid-term holiday closure dates.

Therefore pupils return on Thursday 13th February.
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